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palate offers cranberry, licorice 
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taut, slightly grainy tannins...” 

– August 2021

QUINTESSENTIAL
MARKETER | IMPORTER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quinessentialwines.com

90 Pts.
BAROLO 2017

“…The linear, medium-bodied 
palate offers cranberry, licorice 
and a hint of smoke alongside 
taut, slightly grainy tannins...” 

– August 2021

QUINTESSENTIAL
MARKETER | IMPORTER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quinessentialwines.com

90 Pts.
BAROLO 2017

“…The linear, medium-bodied 
palate offers cranberry, licorice 
and a hint of smoke alongside 
taut, slightly grainy tannins...” 

– August 2021

QUINTESSENTIAL
MARKETER | IMPORTER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quinessentialwines.com

90 Pts.
BAROLO 2017

“…The linear, medium-bodied 
palate offers cranberry, licorice 
and a hint of smoke alongside 
taut, slightly grainy tannins...” 

– August 2021

QUINTESSENTIAL
MARKETER | IMPORTER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quinessentialwines.com

90 Pts.
BAROLO 2017

“…The linear, medium-bodied 
palate offers cranberry, licorice 
and a hint of smoke alongside 
taut, slightly grainy tannins...” 

– August 2021

QUINTESSENTIAL
MARKETER | IMPORTER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quinessentialwines.com

90 Pts.
BAROLO 2017

“…The linear, medium-bodied 
palate offers cranberry, licorice 
and a hint of smoke alongside 
taut, slightly grainy tannins...” 

– August 2021

QUINTESSENTIAL
MARKETER | IMPORTER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quinessentialwines.com

90 Pts.
BAROLO 2017

“…The linear, medium-bodied 
palate offers cranberry, licorice 
and a hint of smoke alongside 
taut, slightly grainy tannins...” 

– August 2021

QUINTESSENTIAL
MARKETER | IMPORTER | DISTRIBUTOR

www.quinessentialwines.com

90 Pts.
BAROLO 2017

“…The linear, medium-bodied 
palate offers cranberry, licorice 
and a hint of smoke alongside 
taut, slightly grainy tannins...” 

– August 2021


	Slide Number 74

